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National Science Foundation
Materials Chemistry Workshop
October 12—15, 2000
Portland, Oregon

The organizing committee for the NSF-sponsored annual workshop on Materials Chemistry
invites applications from individuals interested in participating in the 2000 workshop. This
workshop, the 8th in a series, will be held at the historic Timberline Lodge on Mount Hood, near
Portland, OR.

The Materials Chemistry Workshops provide a forum for vigorous discussion of the latest results
in the area of Materials Chemistry, including studies of the synthesis, characterization, and
properties of polymers, molecular crystals, inorganic solids, hybrid materials, biomaterials, and
surfaces. The format consists of 15-minute presentations with ample time for discussion. Speakers
are asked to focus on recent, preferably unpublished, results. To ensure full consideration,
applications should be received by May 1, 2000. Applications should consist of a one-page abstract
of the proposed presentation and discussion, a one-page CV and a list of publications from 1997
to the present. Attendees will be selected by peer review. The workshop is limited to 30
participants. Partial reimbursement for expenses will be provided. For more information, please
contact one of the chairs: Catherine Page (cpage@oregon.uoregon.edu), Ed Chandross
(eachandross@bell-labs.com), or Wayne Gladfelter. Information is also posted on the web:
materialscience.uoregon.edu/workshop.html.

Applications should be sent to:

Prof. Wayne Gladfelter
Department of Chemistry
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, MN 55455
gladfelt@chem.umn.edu
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